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CYNGOR GWYNEDD COUNCIL 

Gwynedd Business Support Bulletin 21.12.2020 

Alert Level 4 restrictions across Wales 

From midnight Saturday 19 December 2020, the whole of Wales entered Alert 
Level 4 restrictions. 

 First Minister’s Statement 19 December 2020

https://gov.wales/written-statement-alert-level-four-restrictions 

Comprehensive guidance about Alert Level 4 restrictions in Wales can be 
found on the following links: 

 Alert level 4: Summary of what you must do and what is open at very high
risk alert level 4.

https://gov.wales/alert-level-4-guide 

 Alert level 4: frequently asked questions

Guidance on how you can keep safe and what rules are in place to protect 
people at alert level 4 can be found on: 

https://gov.wales/alert-level-4-frequently-asked-questions 
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 Business closures: Alert level 4

Guidance on which businesses must close at alert level 4 can be found on: 

https://gov.wales/business-closures-alert-level-4 

 Click and collect services

Unlike in earlier lockdowns, at Level 4 all shops can offer click and collect or 
similar services, whether or not they are required to close their premises. To 
reduce the number of journeys people make, all goods and services must be 
ordered in advance online, by telephone or mail order.  

http://bit.ly/ClickCollectGuidance 

Additional support for businesses in response to 
new restrictions 

Welsh Government is making an extra £110 million available to support 
businesses affected by the alert level four restrictions, go to: 

http://bit.ly/2KDCQRa 

The Business Restriction Funds were launched by the Welsh Government in 
response to the restrictions on hospitality venues, visitor attractions and arts 
and entertainment venues between 4 and 23 December 2020. As Wales has 
entered Alert Level 4 restrictions, the support will be extended to businesses 
directly impacted by the additional restrictions. 

Gwynedd Council has already released payments to some hospitality 
businesses (including hotels, pubs, visitor attractions, restaurants and other 
eateries) and will release payments to other businesses required to close 
(including holiday accommodation, non-essential retail and close contact 
services) as soon as possible, beginning in the week commencing 28 
December 2020.  

Support will also be available to supply chain businesses and businesses who 
do not pay Non-domestic Rates. More information available from tomorrow, go 
to:  
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https://bit.ly/ResBusFundsDec2020 

More useful information is available from: 

Gwynedd Council – Business Support 

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/businesscovid19 
https://twitter.com/BusnesGwynedd 

Gwynedd Business Network 

https://www.gwyneddbusnes.net/ 
https://twitter.com/gwyneddbusnes 

Business Wales 

https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/ 
https://twitter.com/_businesswales 

Busnes@llandrillomenai 

https://www.facebook.com/BusnesatLlandrilloMenai/posts 
https://twitter.com/busnesLLM  

FSB Wales 

https://twitter.com/FSB_Wales 

Visit Wales 

https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz 

Register to receive the latest news 
https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A 
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If you’ve got a question or need some advice please e-mail 
busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru 


